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ISLAND CLULTY FIRE FROTECTICN DISTRICT No3
Regular meeting of the Commissioners November 2, 1961

Commissiogers present: James T. Ma1one
Lloyd S. Capp
David C. Henny

Meeting called to order by the chairman Mr. Malone at 8,0C P.M. at the
office of the Whidbey Telephone Company at Bay Veiw,

Mr, Malone reported on a meeting at Oak Harbér, The gist of it being
that there seemed to be quite a bit of criticizim of County officalls,
also some regarding the fire districts, in regard to their getting four
mils of taxes, at least part of them and some no¥ se much,

There was quite a lot of disscussion régarding the library setup, and it
was aggreed that the fire dist 3 should try to get some publicity in

regard to the effect the Library might have on the fire district taxwise.
Also it was thouphtthat the fire distbict should try and{their story over
to the various organizations on the Island, regarding how they operate

and what is expected of them, and how they are financed. No official action.

A letter from the khidbey Telephé#ne Company, cuoting & monthly cost of
$ 14,.70 for a line from Hunters place to the Bayy place to opeeate the
@adio ba se sbation by remote control, with an instalation cest of $15.00

Motion was made by Mr. Capp seconded by Mr, Malone to accept the offer of
the Telephone Company.

Mr, Malone stated he would contact Mr, Yarbrough of Puget Sound Power add
Light Company to see if the power company would move the pole for the
antenna from its present place at the Fiske road to the Baty place.

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 9.30
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